
 

 
 

August 23, 2022 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

Formal Presentations for Request for Proposal 38-22, Fixed Base Operator (FBO) Services – 
Clearwater Airpark, were held yesterday, August 22, 2022.  The selection committee has ranked 
the firms that participated in the formal presentations as follows:  

1. FlyUSA, Inc  
2. Clearwater Airpark, Inc  
3. Clearwater Blue Skies Inc  

 
Authorization to negotiate a contract with FlyUSA, Inc., will be taken to Council in the near 
future.  Should approval from Council to negotiate be denied or if subsequent negotiations are 
unsuccessful, the committee would move to the second ranked firm.     
   
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager at 
(727) 562-4632, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Lori Vogel 
Lori  Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 
 


